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DATE: September 1, 2020 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #6 to Invitation for Bids # 35891, S96D Rehabilitation 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown 
with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1.   Are both roller gates getting painted?   
A1: There is one roller gate, the gate at S-96D, that needs to be rehabbed and painted 
 
Q2: Are both roller gates getting the same repairs?  
A2: There is one roller gate, the gate at S-96D, that needs to be rehabbed and painted. 
 
Q3: Could the district please confirm which axle size is correct for the 96D structure? The 

shaft step down detail provided with the original as-built and the one shown on the 
additional as-built addendum show two different measurements.  

A3: Refer to DWG NO. 13/2 of the as-builts included with Addendum #4.  The 10-inch 
rollers are included in the gate overhaul. Overhaul of the 6-inch rollers may not be 
necessary because they may have been purposely removed during the last gate 
rehabilitation.  Respondents can exclude overhaul of the 6-inch rollers from item 39. of 
the cost schedule.  Supplemental work allowance will be applied to the cost of 
overhauling the 6-inch rollers, if necessary.  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Opening remains 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, September 8, 2020 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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